
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Proposed Rezoning Application Permit 

Before the Town of Chilton Planning Commission 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, April 12, 2021, at 6:00 PM at the Chilton Town 
Hall, N4695 County BB, Chilton, WI 53014 in the Town of Chilton. The Plan Commission 
will hold a public hearing for the purpose of considering a request for a Map Amendment 
(Rezoning) in a Farmland Preservation district to General Ag district. The request is to 
accommodate a proposed pool, pool house, and new home, located at N3484 Fox 
Street, in the Town of Chilton. The location is on a portion of Tax Parcel ID 008-0000-
0000000-000-0-181924-00-420B consisting of 33.64 acres located in NW-SE &.NE-SW 
Sec.24-18-19 in the Town of Chilton, Wisconsin.  
 
The public hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to 
attend. For more information, contact Wally Sedlar, Zoning Administrator, at 920-731-
0381 or wallys@martenson-eisele.com.  Written comments on the proposed Rezoning 
Permit may also be submitted to Mr. Sedlar at 1377 Midway Road, Menasha, WI 54952. 
 
 
Dated March 9, 2021  
Town of Chilton 
Bonnie Casper 
Plan Commission Secretary 
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